BeecHEN CLIFF

10th May 2024
Activities Week 24

Monday 15th - Friday 19th July 2024

Dear Parents and Carers

We are really pleased to be able to share with you the plans and the programme for Beechen Cliff’s
Activities Week 2024.

This year we have built upon the successes of the past and are offering a range of options as has
been discussed in previous letters. This will mean there will be an element of choice, via a Google
Form with the number of options increasing as the boys make their way through the school. Boys
will need to rank order their activities from most preferred to least with the cost and number of
available places published within the booklets.

Those participating in the residential trips to Spain, Germany and Capel Curig will not need to
complete the form as their activities last the duration of Activities Week and they have been
automatically allocated to these in advance.

The booklet for each year explains how the process will work in more detail. It is important to note
that, given their capacity, some activities will be oversubscribed and where possible we will
endeavour to ensure that boys get as many of their first choice options as we can. We can assure you
that no allocations will be conducted on a first come first served basis.

Links to the booklets are on our website here and also linked below:
e Year 7 Activities Week Booklet 2024

e Year 8 Activiti Booklet 2024
e Year 9 Activities Week Booklet 2024

Important information and key dates are as follows:

e Friday 10th May - Webpage goes live, activities and options booklets are available, please
follow the link below to the website:
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/extra-curricular/

e Dlease read the booklet and view what is on offer for your son during Activities Week 2024,
discuss it with him and decide on a rank order of the activities from most preferred to least.
Week beginning Monday 13th May - Activities week assemblies with Years 7, 8 & 9

e Monday 13th May (17:00) - Activities week selection opens (17:00) please complete the
Google Form that will arrive in your inbox that day, no payments are required at this time
Thursday 16th May (17:00) - Google Form closes and allocation process begins
Week beginning 20th May - Activity allocations are released and Parentpay opens

e Monday 10th June (17:00) - Parentpay closes and payments must be complete
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It promises to be a brilliant week with the boys collaborating and competing against each other to
conclude the year. If you do have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school via

email: kmorris@beechencliff.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

KP Morris
Assistant Headteacher (Personal Development)
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